
I.C.R. W.U.A. Monthly Operator Notes 

September 22, 2014 
 

Molly Way was flushed twice and the fire pumps exercised. 

 

The easement road was checked to ensure no leaks or issues with our line 

 

The level transducer at the Cooper Morgan tank failed over Labor Day weekend. The 

flow to the golf course was stopped until the transducer was replaced on the 3
rd

. We now 

have a backup transducer on hand   

 

Enviro Techs programmer attempted to get into the Molly Way flotronics program and 

after several hours of trying to get in was unsuccessful we may need to hire the flotronic 

rep. to look at the unit, 

 

The #1 boost pump at the Cooper Morgan boost station has started to leak, the bearing 

needs replaced. Enviro Tech is getting a proposal for the work  

 

I am getting some quotes for radio read meters and equipment from HD and Dana 

Kepner for the Board to consider 

 

We have the proposals for the fence work at Molly Way and the tank cleaning  

 

Weed abatement is ongoing 

 

Meter reads were a little weird this month  

 

Monthly samples were collected and delivered to the lab. (No issues) 

 

All equipment is working properly at this time with the exception of the above 

mentioned. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


